Utah High School Activities Association Proposed Changes

The Utah High School Activities Association (UHSAA) has met and passed the first consideration of
regions for 2017-2019. A public hearing will be held on December 7"in Sandy, Utah, at 6:00 pm to
obtain feedback from districts and schools on the placement in region classifications. The UHSAA Board
of Trustees will finalize the regional assignments on December 8, 2017, which will be in place for two
years. The new changes to the region and classifications will take effect in the fall of 2017. Additionally,
the UHSAA has increased from a 5A to a 6A classification with the proposed changes. In Kane District,
Valley High School will in the 1A classification and in Region 20, which includes Bryce Valley, Diamond
Ranch, Escalante, Panguitch, Piute, Water Canyon, Ash Creek Ranch, and Valley. Kanab will remain in the
1A classification for football only with Diamond Ranch, Milford, Monticello, Parowan, and Kanab in the
South Region. Kanab will be 2A for all extra-curricular (except football), and in Region 18 with Beaver,
Enterprise, Gunnison, Kanab, Millard, North Sevier and Parowan. For a complete listing of classifications
and proposed region changes as of 11A 29A 16, you can access the following link:
ttp://www.uhsaa.org/realignment/2017-19/2017-19UHSAARegionslstConsideration.pdf]
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